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CLOVIS CITY HALL NOW OPEN FOR PUBLIC ACCESS 

CLOVIS, NM - The City of Clovis would like to remind the community that City Hall is open 

for public access. Citizens may visit City Hall, located at 321 N. Connelly Street, Monday 

through Friday from 8:00a.m. to 5:00p.m. The public is asked to please follow social distancing 

guidelines while in the building. 

 

For questions regarding this matter, please contact the City Manager’s Office at (575) 769-7828. 
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